
                                     MEMORANDUM FOR THE FILE 
 
DATE: September 28, 2012    
 
RE:    1800 Atlantic Avenue  
 
FROM:   Paul Williams, Urban Forestry Manager, City of Key West 
 
An application was received for the transplanting a variety of trees and 
palms associated with the emergency building safety repairs taking 
place at 1800 Atlantic Avenue.  A site inspection was done with Robin 
Robinson when it was discovered that several trees and palms would have to 
be removed to complete repair work to the building. 
 
Tree Species: Extensive collection of native and tropical canopy and palm 
trees   
                        
Diameter: N/A  
 
Location: N/A  
Species: N/A   
Condition: N/A  
 
Total Average Value = N/A 
  
Value x Diameter = replacement caliper (dbh) inches (N/A) 
  
 
Recommendations: Staff recommends approval of an “Open Tree 
Transplanting Permit” for any tree or palm that needs to be relocated 
at 1800 Atlantic Avenue so building safety work can take place. This 
includes the removal of a tree or palm in those cases where transplanting 
cannot be done do to accessibility or other such restrictions. 
  


















